## THE WHITE HOUSE

December 3, 1971

## Dear General Demler:

We were delighted to receive from Lt. Colonel Turner at the Pentagon the six colored paintings of the President's flags by your uncle, Master Gunner Edward C. Kuhn.

They are particularly important to us as we receive so many inquiries regarding the various Presidential flags and seals. We will have them framed for hanging shortly.

To complete the formal acknowledgement of this gift, you will receive a letter of acknowledgement and an engraved certificate from the National Park Service on behalf of the Nation.

We are grateful for the interest in the White House which prompted your generous gift. We invite you to come and see the paintings when they have been placed in the White House.

Very sincerely,

Clement E. Conger

Curator

Major-General M. C. Demler, USAF Route 3, Box 106D Lyon Drive Annapolis, Maryland 21403